WOOLWICH SENIORS ASSOCIATION

24 Snyder Avenue South 519-669-5044 contact@woolwichseniors.ca

A MESSAGE FROM THE WOOLWICH SENIORS ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT:

On behalf of the Woolwich Seniors Association Board of Directors, I would like to extend our best wishes to you for 2022 and hope that you are doing well. It is a challenging time to welcome in a new year as we are nearing the completion of our second year of the pandemic. When we reflect back to the beginning, many of us did not think we would find ourselves in this same situation again.

As you are aware, on January 3rd, 2022, the Provincial Government announced that Ontario would be moving into Step Two of its Roadmap to Reopen with modifications. As of Wednesday, January 5, 2022, the Woolwich Seniors Association will be closed in conjunction with the Woolwich Memorial Centre for a minimum of 21 days. We will continue to follow direction from the Province of Ontario, Waterloo Region Public Health and the Township of Woolwich for all COVID-19 protocols.

We have done a tremendous job to date with the Woolwich Seniors Association reopening plan that started us back to in-person activities in September and I want to thank everyone for being diligent with following WSA COVID-19 Safety Protocols. This allowed us to keep the centre open for as long as we did. We will continue these efforts again when we are back to in-person activities. I also want to thank the Township of Woolwich and the Woolwich Memorial Staff for their support for the association during this time. We couldn't have done it without them.

Unfortunately, the spread of the omicron variant has reached a critical point in the pandemic. Please be cautious and continue to follow safety precautions as this variant is highly transmissible. I want to encourage everyone to get fully vaccinated and to get their booster. The QR codes for vaccinations have become a necessary identification piece if you are participating in activities outside of your home. If you are in need of help to download your QR code or to get a printed copy, please reach out to Nancy for assistance. She can be reached by email at contact@woolwichseniors.ca or leave a message on the office phone number at 519-669-5044.

Once again, the Board of Directors continues to navigate the association through this unprecedented time. We will be in touch with our Active At Home plans in the near future and will keep you informed of any necessary updates.

If you or someone you know is in need of any help as we manage through COVID-19, please reach out. We have a strong network with our older adult community and we want to help and be there for each other.

Please continue to follow all social distancing measures to keep yourself safe through this next stretch of the pandemic.

Sincerely,

Stuart Weber

President, Woolwich Seniors Association



COVID-19 VACCINE REGISTRATION INFORMATION

For phone registration call 519-575-4400.

Deaf & Hard of hearing (TTY): 519-575-4608.

www.regionofwaterloo.ca/Vaccineprereg



Phone: 519-669-5044

Email: contact@woolwichseniors.ca

www.woolwichseniors.ca